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Sacramental Programme


Father Tony will be in school this Wed 22nd at 3.30pm to do the next lesson. Please could parents / grandparents come along to support the children. Following on from this, the children are invited to attend Church on Sunday at St. Mary’s at 9.30am. Everyone is welcome to attend.  


Music Lessons


Piano lessons with Mr Hawks will be on Wednesday (22nd) this week and then back to Thursdays next week (30th). If you would like your child to begin lessons, please contact school. 


We also welcomed Mrs Coupe into school on Friday who is a brass instrument teacher. She is going to begin teaching brass from this Wednesday. If you would like your child to have lessons, please let us know ASAP. 


Chinese New Year


Joni, our culture ambassador has organised a Chinese New Year art competition in school. Any art work that the children at home can be entered into the comp. Please send in by Friday 24th Jan. There will be prizes for all taking part. 


Sports for Champions


Patrick and Zac, our sports ambassadors have asked if all the children can bring back their sponsor forms for the 4th Feb. As you may know, we have Sam Tuitupou (Rugby Union and New Zealand ‘All Blacks’) coming to do some training work with our children on Friday, 7th February. After that,  he will be doing a questions and answer assembly at 2.30pm which you are all welcome to attend. The sponsor money that you raise is used to support various athletes across Great Britain and  to ensure that they can continue to keep up their successful careers.  


Pre-school Open Day


We have an open-day for our pre-school on Wednesday, 4th March. Please let any interested parties know.  











  


























  





Maths Mastery at St. Mary’s


We are really pleased to report that progression in maths across school has been improving year on year at St. Mary’s. We were in the enviable position of attaining 100% in all subjects in last years SATs including maths and want to continue this excellent work. Therefore, the staff are taking part in a two year maths mastery course with the North West Maths Hub to ensure that this continues. Our school improvement priorities are to ensure that even more of our children attain not just expected levels in maths but are exceeding the national average. The staff are very committed to achieving this and are excited to be taking part in this two year course. As part of this, we would like to invite you into school to sit with your child during a maths session so that you can see how we teach maths and how ‘Power Maths’ works. If it works well and is well-supported, we hope to continue it throughout the year. We will invite one year group from each class at a time. We will start from next week. Maths starts at 9.15am so you are welcome to join us in class for class worship after registration at 8.55am.   





Tuesday 28th January - Years 1 and 4


Tuesday 4th February – Years 2 and 5


Tuesday 11th February – Years 3 / 6 / Reception





Food Bingo at Chipping Village Hall


It is St. Mary’s School bingo in the village hall on Sat 1st Feb. Doors open at 6.30pm  and eyes down at 7.30pm. Parents and children are invited to come along but please be aware that this is a community event which is taken very seriously by our elder members! Children need to be sat down throughout the bingo and should not be running around the building. Please bring your snacks and drinks along to enjoy whilst playing. We are having a non-uniform day this Friday 24th Jan if we can kindly ask for donations of wine and chocolates for our food hampers. 


    











 























